
Notes of Interest 

July 2018 Monthly Financial Statements 

 

July is a time of rejuvenation and planning for the next school year. While school is out, Finance 

closes one fiscal year and opens the new fiscal year. Financial statement preparation, the audit 

and significant budget processes accentuate a busy beginning to each year. 

The Superintendent is recommending a property tax in-

crease. This is a departure from the previous two years 

during which real estate tax rates decreased. The District 

has not increased tax rates since August 2013, or five con-

secutive years with steady or decreasing tax rates. 
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The 2017-18 fiscal year has come to a close. Over 

the next four months, Finance will be recording 

standard year-end accrual adjustment and prepar-

ing our financial statements. This and the subse-

quent audit will last until November. 

In reviewing the interim results of the 2017-18 

fiscal year, we anticipate our General Fund fund 

balance to decrease around $11 million. About 

half of this was due to bus purchases that were 

delayed from the previous year. The other half was 

planned fund balance usage. 


